
Town of Bennington 

Election Public Notice 

October 30, 2020 

On October 30, 2020 at 12 pm at the Bennington Town Hall, election officials will be conducting a partial 

pre-processing of absentee ballots as allowed by the State of New Hampshire. Observers are required to 

wear a mask and are asked to practice social distancing. 

Thank you, 

Bennington Town Clerk's Office 


